
From: Tisdale, Matthew
Sent: 11/19/2011 2:25:53 PM

William Blattner (WBlattner@SempraUtilities.com); [RedactedTo:
] Allen, Meredith 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Dan Skopec 
(dskopec@semprautilities.com); Gary L. Schoonyan (gary.schoonyan@sce.com)

I Redacted

Marcelo Poirier (marcelo.poirier@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Energy Division Supply Side Procurement Database Data Request 

Folks,

I understand ED issued a big data request yesterday to gather information on a variety of 
procurement contracts. They intend to use your responses to populate a new database on the 
IOUs procurement contracts. I believe they will update the database on a quarterly basis and 
will require regular input from your teams to keep the database up to date.

Commissioner Florio and I are optimistic that this database will be a very useful tool for the 
Commission, giving us new analytic capabilities and insight into electric procurement trends.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Turhal, Cem" <cem.turhal@,cpuc.ca.gov>
Date: November 18,2011 3:21:39 PM PST 
To: "Advisors" <Advisors@cpuc.ca.gov>
Cc: "Turhal, Cem" <cem.turhal@,cpuc.ca.gov>. "Skinner, Nathaniel" 
<nathaniel.skinner@,cpuc.ca.gov>. "Ikle, Judith" <judith.ikle@cpiic.ca.gov>. 
"Schwartz, Andrew" <andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov>. "Strauss, Robert L." 
<robert. strauss@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: Re: Energy Division Supply Side Procurement Database Data 
Request

Dear Advisors,

Attached are the data requests issued today to each IOU in order to begin 
populating the supply side procurement database. This is the same project that 
the Energy Division sent out briefing materials on and presented today at 2pm. 
Please let us know if you have any questions.

SB GT&S 0823540

mailto:WBlattner@SempraUtilities.com
mailto:dskopec@semprautilities.com
mailto:gary.schoonyan@sce.com
mailto:marcelo.poirier@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Advisors@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:judith.ikle@cpiic.ca.gov
mailto:andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:robert._strauss@cpuc.ca.gov


We appreciate your support.

Best,

Cem Turhal

Dear Kari Kloberdanz,

Energy Division is issuing the attached data request due December 30, 2011. 
There are five attachments;

l.Cover Letter

2.Data Request

3.Database Object Worksheet Data Request Template 11-9-2011

4.Joint IOUs Questions & Concerns Procurement Database - ED Response

5.PowerPoint presentation of the Database

Best Regards,

Cem Turhal,

Public Utility Regulatory Analyst

Energy Division, 4A

California Public Utilities Commission
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505 Van Ness Ave

San Francisco, CA 94102

Cem.Turhal@cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-3196
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